SBM - September 20, 2017

Members present: Annette Purser, Jeanne McLamb, Julie Hackley, Carolyn Slover, Tammy

Simpson, Christine Peake, Mika Bruce, Sharyn VonCannon, Cara Tarlton, Addie Philemon.

Boosterthon - The pep rally is January 16. The run is in January 25. In the past, we've
used the money for large school projects: bleachers, media center renovation,
outdoor classroom. This year, we may use some of the money for instructional
supplies. This year, the focus will be on renovations for the gym. Possibilities are
wall decals and other items to make the gym more appealing and inviting. Another
suggestion was a fence for the track area, but it is not practical. If anyone else has
suggestions, let us know.

Thank you to PTO for the grounds beautification.

PTO Meeting Thursday night. There will be prizes for people who have joined PTO.
The focus will be fire safety after the broadcast and classroom visits.

BBQ shirts are in the process of being designed. There will be a green short-sleeved
shirt and a grey baseball t-shirt.

Tuesday, September 26 - Globalization visit. The application has been submitted.
PTO will provide breakfast 8:00-9:00 for the visiting team. Mrs. Medlin and Mrs.
Autry will present in the media center. Students will also present to the team. There
will be classroom visits. Superintendents will be here in the morning and the
afternoon. The application is to be a model global school. It also involves community
involvement and staff activities. Media Center will be used most of the day for the
presentations.

Hallway maps - Write facts on the maps with vis-a-vis markers.

We are working on the literacy lab. We are cataloging the books and adding
barcodes so that we can keep up with them more accurately.

Required workdays - these are required with these exceptions: sickness, funerals,
graduations.

At PTO tomorrow night, we will also have an author selling books. PTO has
purchased copies of the book for classrooms. The broadcast will be first and then
the firemen will speak on the broadcast. After that, we will have classroom visits
and fire safety.



